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Welcome to the e-Bug school newsletter!  
 

In this edition: 
• New student website and game updates 
• Big Bang fair 
• Training module 
• Public Health matters blog 
 
For any questions email e-Bug@phe.gov.uk  

@eBug_UK e-Bug Youtube Channel www.e-Bug.eu e-Bug@phe.gov.uk 

New e-Bug website! 

e-Bug are very excited to announce the release of 
our new Junior and Senior student website! The 
home page and student sites have been updated 
to have a fresh look and can now be used on 
mobiles and tablets. Take a tour at www.e-Bug.eu! 

Operated by 

 Public Health England 

New e-Bug games! 
 

Two of our old favourites have been 
updated, ‘Body Busters’ and ‘Doctor 
Doctor’; both games help to teach children 
about the difference between bacterial and 
viral infections and antibiotic treatment.  
We also have a brand new game about 
stopping the spread of a sneeze, aptly 
named: ‘Stop the spread’! 
 
Why not get your students to check these 
out today and start playing and learning.   

 

Stop the Spread Body Busters 

Doctor Doctor 

https://twitter.com/eBug_UK
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKhJ4-fTiRKMU1FtkEirEfw
http://www.e-bug.eu/


For all enquiries please email us at e-Bug@phe.gov.uk www.e-Bug.eu 

e-Bug team 

Dr Cliodna McNulty 
Project Lead 

Dr Vicki Young 
Project Manager 

 

 
 

 
Please follow us @eBug_UK  where we spread 
messages about health education, update our 
followers on new resources, and share 
information on events that we attend. 

Charlotte Eley 
Research Assistant  

How to get involved… 
 

If you would like to be involved in a teacher focus group, 
provide feedback on our new resources or any of the e-Bug 
projects, please contact us at e-Bug@phe.gov.uk.  
 
This would be great for your CV!  
 

@eBug_UK e-Bug Youtube Channel www.e-Bug.eu e-Bug@phe.gov.uk 

e-Bug Staff News 
e-Bug would like to  welcome Stephen Cooper 
as the new Website Developer! 
 

Cath Hayes 
Project Assistant 

Stephen Cooper 
Website developer 

Big Bang Fair 2016 
 

The e-Bug team attended the Big Bang Fair at 
the NEC in Birmingham held from the 16th- 19th 
March 2016. It was great to speak to so many 
teachers and spread the word on e-Bug. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
If you are attending any events in 2016 that 
you think e-Bug should also attend please let 
us know and contact e-Bug@phe.gov.uk. 

Teacher Training Module 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Complete the training to help you 
optimise your teaching around 
microbes and hygiene. Then 
complete the online evaluation 
survey for your chance to win a set of 
giant  microbes! 
e-Bug really value your feedback. 

e-Bug public 
health matters 

blog 
 

e-Bug have published a 
blog on public health 
matters on how e-Bug 
can be used to educate 
young people about 
antimicrobial resistance. 
Read it here. 
 

Visit our training page here to learn more! 

 Follow us on Twitter @eBug_UK 

Introducing…the e-Bug Bots! 
Students can now get points for 
completing actions such as visiting a 
revision guide or completing a game. 
Students can use their points to unlock    
e-Bug bots, there are 7 to collect! 
We hope the bots will be a fun collectable 
for students and reward them for visiting 
the website. 
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